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Fort George 6th Novr 1811

278.
Sir

Your letter of the sd. Inst I had the

honour to receive this morning

a copy of a letter addressed to Mayr General

Brock from the Mitilary Secry. dated

Quebec the 8th Octr 1811, with two Enclosure

requiring an Explenction of the cause that

Has occasiond an additional supply of

Provisions & Rum burg required for the

present year for the Indian Department

of Upper Canada

I have to state for His Honors

information, that finding the usual

Jupplyienadquate, from the number of

Indians that have latterly Visited the

different Pasts I was endued from that

cause to increase the Requisitions and

I much apprehend that altho the enexan

James Brock Esqr. for

Aurh.

Indian Affairs (RG 10, Vol. 3, pp. 938 - 1627)
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